
In-Country Vietnam Veterans Association 

News Letter/Update 

November 4, 2022 

1) Today November 4, 2022, Oscar Urea from his position of 

Commander Emeritus, has assumed the leadership role of Post 2 

Commander.  

2) All inquiries, questions, and requests should be directed to him at 

the email address listed on the In-Country website.  

3) We will be participating in the City of Mesa Veterans Day Parade 

on Nov. 11th Follow the link 

https://www.visitmesa.com/events/east-valley-veterans-parade-

2022/  Position and staging information to be announced. 

4) We will not however be participating in the Phoenix Veterans Day 

Parade. 

5) After the parade there will be an Ad hoc meeting of the members 

present to discuss plans and actions regarding the activities and 

future direction of the In-Country Vietnam Veterans Association. 

 

Respectfully 

Roy F Martin Jr. 

Vice Commander 
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